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I have made my living in the film industry for over 15 years. In that time I have seen 

how valuable it is the film industry, and to the local economy, for Oregon to have a 

strong tax incentive. It greatly increases the amount of work brough in from outside 

the state, and with every added production local hiring and spending go up. It is not 

just our local media professionals that see an increase, but our studios, office rentals, 

restaurants, and many other local businesses.  


